
  

COUNCIL – 28 SEPTEMBER 2011 

 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTION 

 

 

Question 1 

 

Councillor A Warman to ask the Leader of the Council: 

 

Would the Leader agree with me that as a Council we should send a letter to 
the Police Authority to thank the Hertfordshire Police for their outstanding 
support to the Metropolitan Police during these days of riots we have all 
witnessed in our newspapers and on television? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


